
MVAQN MINUTES November 16, 2024 

EPIPHANY LUTHERAN CHURCH 1:30 pm 

PRESENT:  Jennifer Greenup, Joni Kreitzer, Sue DeSantis, Ronnie Doyal, Ann Diller, Harriet Knudson, 
Diane Beaman, Deb Bentley and a friend of Harriet, Cory McMaster. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Quilts with our tree theme are due today (or by the end of November to Ronnie).  
We did a Show and Tell with our quilts which were taken home by Ronnie for photographing. Note 
that when we set up an exhibit, we can have different sized quilts included. 

NEW BUSINESS:  Ronnie said that there is a gallery at Front Street available for 2026.  They would 
be open for 2 different months on a Friday night and Saturday 11-4.  We thought that we could 
muster volunteers to be there.  Front Street would not charge a commission on any sold quilts but it 
would be up to us individually to take care of money. 

We discussed donating to the church. 

Ann gave out handouts to those that missed her leaf making presentation in October. 

We will continue to have the same slate of officers to be voted on next year except Linda and Barb 
will be Chairs at Large.  Ronnie is willing to be a Chair, with Ann as Secretary and Chris as Treasurer.  
There were no other volunteers for positions at this meeting.  

SHOW AND TELL 

BRAINSTORMING ABOUT PROGRAMS FOR NEXT YEAR 

After some discussion here is a tentative schedule for the upcoming year.  We still have some holes 
to fill, so if you haven’t volunteered yet please let a board member know of your ideas or willingness 
to lead a program. 

MARCH:  potluck and Show and Tell at Sue DeSantis’s house.  11:30 tentatively.  Also Sue will give 
an introduction to Abstract ideas for quilting. 

APRIL:  “Slashing” technique by Joni 

MAY:  Freeform flowers by Sue.  Ann introduces poem/Haiku idea 

JUNE:  Outdoor meeting? 

JULY:  3-d objects (Ronnie) and printed greeting cards to sew (Jennifer printing our ideas). 

AUGUST:   Tree Rings (Joni).  General discussion about our Tree theme (led by Ronnie). 

SEPTEMBER:  Stretcher bars (Ronnie) and Getting to Know you (Harriet). 

OCTOBER:  

NOVEMBER:  Brainstorming 

Remember that we do not have a Saturday meeting until March.  Please be thinking of getting 
together for a Field Trip during the winter months.  Anyone can organize.  We can always do lunch 



afterwards.  Shannon will send out reminders about upcoming Study Group which WILL meet 
during the winter months unless severe weather occurs. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann Diller, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


